Dear Reynolds Families,
This morning we held Memory Event at Reynolds and paid our respects in saying goodbye to Kaydence Bourque.  All Grade 11 students, Band students and any student connected to the family was invited to attend. It was brief, and students were well supported.  We were humbled to have Kaydence’s family in attendance with us- they were so thankful for the support of our community.
We will continue to monitor students in the coming days and weeks to ensure supports are in place for those identified as struggling. Again, if you feel your child requires support, please contact the school and we will have a counsellor check in with them.  We are also able to connect your family to community resources as appropriate.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our heartfelt condolences are extended to the family and friends during this very difficult time.  They have asked us to share their website https://kaydencebourque.com/ with you, a place where friends and community can share stories and photos. 
Take care and have a restful weekend.
The Reynolds Administration and Counselling Team
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